
2023 Webinar Series 
on Serving Families 
who are Experiencing 
Domestic Violence 

Community of Practice on Domestic Violence

The Community of Practice focused on domestic violence will continue in 2023. Community of Practice sessions are 
open to anyone who wants to share ideas, ask questions, provide feedback, and receive support related to the crucial 
role you play in screening for, responding to, and empowering people affected by domestic violence. 

Communities of Practice sessions will be held on February 15, 2023 and June 14, 2023 from 9-10:30 a.m. 

The Pennsylvania Coalition Against Domestic 
Violence (PCADV) is partnering with the Office of 
Child Development and Early Learning (OCDEL) 
for its 2023 webinar series to provide family 
support workers and home visitors with strategies 
on important topics relating to domestic violence 
and your work. 

Wednesday, February 8, from 9 a.m.-11 a.m. 
It’s More than Physical Safety:  Safety 
Planning for Domestic Violence Survivors

Wednesday, June 7 from 9 a.m.-11 p.m. 
Talking about Safety with Survivors 
who Use Substances

Registration Link for both the 
Webinars & Community of Practices

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FBQ93PL

During this interactive webinar, participants 
will develop (and practice!) skills for talking 
with clients about their safety needs. These 
skills are applicable for domestic violence 
survivors who are still in contact with the 
people who have abused them and those 
that are not. 

During this interactive webinar, we will build on 
the skills learned in February to develop skills 
related to safety planning, with a focus on 
supporting survivors who use substances. There 
are specific safety considerations that affect this 
population, especially for those in caregiving roles. 
Participants will have an opportunity to identify 
tools and practice skills during our time together!
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